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Gordon Lang president of Indoor Bowls Otorohanga opened the meeting and 

introduced the top table. Brian Fergusson Area Delegate, Jock Golan President 

Otorohanga Club and Browyn Merrin Manager Otorohanga Club. 

 

Gordon welcomed all delegates and asked all to stand for a moments silence for those 

that have passed in the last year. 

 

Brian Fergusson thanked Otorohanga Club for hosting this event and wished all good 

luck for the tournament. 

 

Jock Gollan welcomed visitors to the Otorohanga Club and thanked all for coming 

Apologies 

 Nil 

 

All delegates had a copy of the 2019 minutes, and it was moved these be taken as true 

and correct.                                                             HWMC/Mangere…carried 

 

Matters Arising 

Nil 

 

The financial statement from New Plymouth was presented and moved. 

                                                                                Waipa/St Johns…carried 

Levy Account 

Carol Lovell (North Island Ladies Delegate) spoke about the need to alter signatories 

on the Levy Account as cheque books are becoming obsolete. 

Badges are purchased 10 yearly. 

She moved that forms are obtained and filled in so the authority to operate can be 

filled in for “On-line Banking”                                     

Currently those with authority are: K Marshall, P Stacey and C Lovell 

                                                                                    Otorohanga/HWMC…carried 

Applications to Host 2022 

Pukekohe Club presented a letter of Intent: 

Roger Andrew spoke about the club facilities and the enthusiasm of the Pukekohe 

club to host this event. 
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Upper Hutt presented an application to host  this event. 

Their Section President spoke about the club facilities and venues. 

 

A vote was held and Upper Hutt secured the vote for 2022. 

 

K Marshall suggested Pukekohe look at hosting in 2023 R Andrews will go back to 

Pukekohe with this idea. 

 

General Business 

Nil 

 

There was no further business so the meeting was closed at 4.30pm. 


